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K-128 in Jewell County leads to road work in NE 
 

As of Thursday, May 1, 2014, signs were placed on US-36 east and west of K-128 on K-128 

advising drivers of road work ahead as they cross into Nebraska. K-128 becomes N-78 in 

Nebraska continuing up to I-135 at Guide Rock. N-78 is reduced to one-lane traffic with a width 

restriction of 10’ over bridge south of Guide Rock. 

 

Plans call for construction to be completed and the highway open to all traffic on or about mid-

September, 2014. 
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